
CORRIGENDUM 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, it is hereby announced that the date of Interview for  “Junior 

Research Fellow” for the Research project entitled “Technology Enablement from Management 

to solution for Hearing Impaired” sponsored by Department of Science and Technology, DST, GoI, 

has been POSTPONED to 04th December 2017 at 10 AM in the Committee room. 


